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General Comment

I recommend companies be liable at the highest rate possible, and if any company, state, or other entity
withdraws because ESG considerations they should pay double. This looks typical of corporate entities to
try and weasel out of paying retirees. This sounds like another GOP white collar "steal" from American
middle class.



